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Today, the “Initiation ceremony” event was held for students
admitted to the first year of the 2024-2025 academic year at
Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent.

At the start of the event, the national anthem of the Republic
of Uzbekistan was played. Then, the Rector of TTPU, Olimjon
Toychiyev, delivered a speech, wishing all the TTPU freshmen
success in the new academic year. He also expressed confidence
that they will become skilled professionals in the future. The
Chairman of the University’s parent council also congratulated
the students on obtaining student status and wished them all
the best.

During the annual event, students take their oaths to dedicate
all their activities for our motherland and its great future,
to  become  highly  qualified  professionals,  to  be  the  best
before parents, to devote all their knowledge in order to
fully fulfill it, regularly acquire practical knowledge and
skills in the chosen specialty, to complete the activities
specified  in  the  curriculum  and  programs  on  time,  to



constantly participate in training sessions, use the acquired
professional knowledge, master the engineering profession and
contribute to the development of the economy of our country,
and  consider  compliance  with  the  internal  rules  of  the
university as their sacred duty.

Also, at the event, the military orchestra of the Ministry of
Defense of the Republic of Uzbekistan, singers of the song and
dance  ensemble  of  the  Armed  Forces  and  students  of  the
university gave an upbeat mood to the event with their musical
performances.


